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A message from Miss Collins: 
 

The half term has flown by but we have fitted a great deal into the last five weeks! Yesterday we 

had visitors from Lewisham coming in to review our School and they found plenty to be very pleased 

with. It is always good to work with other professionals to ensure we are doing the very best for our 

precious children. The behaviour of our children was commented on regularly, they were described 

as calm, engaged and ready for learning. Our staff work hard to make sure our children receive 

every opportunity to grow and develop into fine young people. 

I hope that you all enjoy a lovely half term break. Rest, relax and enjoy the company of your lovely 

children. 

 


